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Zoom meeting details in 
weekly emails 

Bible Study: Wednesday Evenings: 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM: The focus for this session will be on the Gospel of Mark from 
an Anglican/Episcopal perspective. Our Study Guide will be: Borg, Marcus (2019), Conversations with Scripture – The Gospel 
of Mark (Anglican Association of Biblical Scholars Study). Please look in your weekly emails for Zoom invitation. For 
questions, please contact Bob Mosebach at rcmosebach@comcast.net or Leslie Arnold at larnold897@aol.com  

Lunch & Learn:  The Book of Joy - Lasting Happiness in a Changing World by His Holiness the Dalai Lama and 
Archbishop Desmond Tutu:  Friday July 16th – Friday, September 3rd from 12 Noon – 1 PM: Join Father Rick and 
Bob Mosebach as we journey through the summer months, together, exploring this wonderful text. You can order your book 
through your favorite book site or store. Please contact the parish office to let us know you will be joining us.  

Sunday Evening Prayer at 7:00 PM: send Br. David Rutledge an email to be put on an email distribution list:  
drutledge1225@gmail.com  Join Zoom Meeting   https://zoom.us/j/95355083080   Meeting ID: 953 5508 3080 

Friday Evening Prayer will be on hiatus through August 27th.  Stay tuned in August for Zoom details for restart on 
September 3rd. 

St. Edward’s Widow’s Group:  We would like to invite women of St. Edward’s, as well as friends that you may know who 
may benefit from such a group, to gather in-person, and learn more!  Led by Ethel Lawrence and Peggy Hanzelman it is their 
hope to develop trust within the group, where everyone has room to be themselves, have fun, and most of all: gain 
confidence and support from each other while honoring confidentiality and positive support with the hope of developing new 
and enduring friendships.  Our leadership wants to learn from the group in asking: “What do you need?  What would you like us 
to be?”   For more information contact:   

Peggy Hanzelman:  717.390.4944 phanzelman@comcast.net or Ethel Lawrence:  717.314.8993 rose1@dejazzd.com 
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